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= THE ROCKEFELLER FOUNDATION

49 WEST 49th STREET, NEW YORK 20

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY Eg
FLORA M. RHIND, SECRETARY D &
JANET M. PAINE, ASSISTANT SECRETARY MO~

\ ' August 18, 1955

Dear Dr. Schlottfeldt:

I am happy to inform you that the fellowship for Mr.
Otto Andersen has been renewed for a period of twelve months,
beginning approximately September 20, 1955, with a stipend of
$200 per month, a monthly family allowance of $100, provided
his wife remains with him in the United States, and provision
for authorized fees, tuition, and expenses of travel, including
the return travel of his wife to Brazil.

It is our understanding that during this period Mr,
Andersen plan to continue his research and complete the resi-
dence and academic requirements leading to the Ph.D. degree
qnder the direction of Dr., A. S. Crafts, University of California,
Davis, California.

It is a pleasure to report this action to you.

Very sincerely yours,
'élvc:rﬁ. Rhind

Dr. Carlos Socias Schlottfeldt
Escola Superior de Agricultura
Universidade Rural do Estado de Minas Gerais
Vicosa, Brazil
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115/C88/2B o aam s Visesa, 7 de junho de 1955
Solicitagao : ~ e ‘ :

Pela Diretoria da ESA o .Dr, Harry M, Miller, Jr,
’ . Associate Director R
Diy. of Nat, Sci. & Agriculture
THE ROCKEFELLER FOUNDATION
Lo West Lig th Street
NEW YORK 20 - N.Y,

Dear Mr, Miller:

Professor Otto Andersen has been keeping us up to date
with his progress at the University of California, and we are
convinced about the great benefit he is getting of the chance to
continue for a higher degree which undoubtedly will =also be of
great use for our University, <" : :

At this opportunity I'wish to'thank you - for .the at -
tention with which the Rockefeller Foundation considered the
letter from our College of Agriculture, including him among its
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fellows, by his request, made one yearfago.

Considqring the great interest for this University in
attaining advanced knowledge and training for our staff members,
1 will ask you to consider every possibility for an extension
of ‘his fellowship,,up to the end of his courses. :

Thank you .very much for your attention,

Yours very truly




fr. Harry M Miller, Jr.

Associate Director o
Div. of Nat. Sci. & Agriculture
HE ROCKEFELLER FOUNDATION
9 West L9th sStreet, NEW YORK 20, N.Y.
Dear Mr, Miller:
Professor Otto Andersen has been keeping us up to date with his
progress at the University of California, and we are conviiiced about the

great benefit he is getting of the oﬁ%ggéﬁggly to continue for a higher

degree which undoubtedly will also be of great use for our University.
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s 1€ Wi hank you for the attention with which the Rocke-

feller Foundation considered the letter from our College of Agriculture,
including him among its fellows, by hh# request, made one year ago.

o Considering the great interest for this University in attaining
advanced knowledge and training for our staff members, I will ask you
to consider every possibility for an extension of his fellowship, up

to the end of his courses.

Thankéms you very much for your attention, TTremein-
Yours very ?E?ly



